
 

MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom  

Tuesday  6/8/2021  

Meeting start: 4:35 pm. 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Jon Way , Assistant Principal; Lauri Dever, President;   Amy 

Chamberlain, Treasurer; Angie Copeland, Secretary;  Erin Wheeler, Incoming President;  Carrie 

Drovdlic, Incoming Vice President. 

Secretary’s Report:  

May meeting minutes were approved via email and are already posted on the website. 

Principal’s Message:   

Barry shared the end of year recognitions went well. Scholastic recognition took place with a live stream 

for parents and HR Imaging photographing the students.  Jag Pride was a breakfast recognition with 

teachers choosing to recognize students that may not otherwise be. 

Popsicles were provided to all students and there was a cookout for 8th grade.  

Planning for next year is happening at the Administration Retreat on Thursday.  

Orientation for incoming 7th graders is August 12th. Jaguar Ambassadors will assist. Jag Day, including 8th 

graders, will follow later in the day for iPad pick up, meeting teachers, etc. PTO may be present for a 

membership drive and to collect donations. 

Treasurer’s Report:   

Current balance is $14,053.87. Lauri Dever will turn in reimbursement requests yet and we will receive a 

check from Graeter’s for the spirt night.  

Amy paid the end of year activity invoices from Aramark and the Fidelity Bond invoice from the District.  

Lauri completed the State of Ohio Charitable 2020 filing.  

Angie will contact Ann Berry, prior MMS PTO Treasurer, and ask if she will compete the 2020-2021 audit.  

Lauri accessed the information on the PTO disk provided by prior officers and will add the information to 

Google Drive, where all documents will be stored.  

Committee Reports:  



Spirit Nights- Graeter’s Ice Cream was a HUGE success. Check will be arriving shortly. Lauri will chair 

spirit nights.  

Hospitality- Angie coordinated Noting Bundt Cakes for the two nurses for Nurses Day. 

Spirit Wear – Barry will reach out to T & L Graphics, a vendor Bradley Athletic uses for spirit wear.  He 

will also research other local vendors and make a recommendation prior to June 23rd (Barry’s last day 

before break). The intention is to have the new vendor in place by Orientation/Jag Day. 

New Business:  

We welcome 2021-2022 PTO President Erin Wheeler and Vice President Carrie Drovdlic.  

Meeting dates for 2021-2022 will continue to be the first Monday.  Barry will work on a calendar and will 

send it out to ensure no major conflicts for officers.  

Lauri will complete the reporting of officers to ISPTO.  

Next meeting will be after Barry and Jon return on July 21st. Barry will send an email regarding 

availability between July 21st and August 5th.  

Meeting adjourned: 5:13 pm. 

      

 
 


